
February Newsletter 2016 

Children’s Country Club too!  

 

 

  

February is here and this is the month we really focus on friendship, caring, giving, and respect for one 

another.  February is Dental Month – we will be discussing dental hygiene all month.  Each teacher will pick 

her own days to discuss this topic.   

 

 (Your child can switch a day if you want him/her to attend any of following events.) 
 

 Dates    Events  

 February  - Dental Month 

February 10                 - Book Orders Due  

February 11th & 12th - Valentine Parties (Thursday/ Friday) 

February 26th  -           Treasured Smiles Dental Presentation 

  

 

 

Early Bird Registration Fee: We have opened an early discounted registration fee for the 2016-2017 school 

year of $50.00 (which is nonrefundable) from February until March 15th.  (After that date, the registration fee 

will be $65.00, the non-discounted price.)  Everyone must register for the 2016-2017 school year to hold your 

child’s spot.  The $65.00 fee will be due after March 15tht.  All health forms are good for two years.  If you 

registered last year, you don’t need to update the health forms. 

*********Any referrals to our center will receive $25 credit off the 1st week of school next year. ********* 

 
FLU SEASON IS UPON US!  IF YOUR CHILD SHOWS ANY SYMPTOMS OF THE FLU OR TELLS YOU HE/SHE IS 

NOT FEELING WELL, PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME.  ALSO PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD WASHES 

THEIR HANDS WHEN ENTERING OUR SCHOOL.  THESE ARE THE BEST MEASURES TO HELP PREVENT 

SPREADING THE FLU IN SCHOOL.  IF YOUR CHILD IS SENT HOME SICK, PLEASE MAKE SURE THEY ARE 

ILLNESS FREE, NOT JUST FEVER FREE BEFORE RETURNING TO SCHOOL.  THANK YOU! 

 

 

 Valentine Parties:  Our Valentine parties will be on February 11th and February 12th.  You will need 

to send cards and a small party favor or treat for your child to pass out to his/her friends.  The party favor can 

be a ring, sucker, a mini candy bar, raisins, or any other small treat.  The cards need to be signed From: only.  

For example, the card should say:  To my friend, From Katie.  Anyone wishing to send a special snack for 

snack time, please let your child's teacher know.  We only need one snack per class (example:  cupcakes, 

cookies, or a healthy snack enough for 20).  Please send only store bought snacks.  (NO PEANUT 

PRODUCTS for the safety of the several children who have epi-pens at school.  Your child’s teacher will 

send a special note about how many cards are needed in each class. 

 

 The school will provide opportunities to explore the letters R, N, and M.  The colors this month are 

Pink and Purple, the shapes are Heart and Oval, and the number is 6.  “Exercise for your heart,” will be the 

theme in motor development.  Motor development will include golfing games, boats, exercise, and sign 

language.  To ward off “cabin fever” we will be taking outside walks weather permitting.   

 

 We will be learning about France this month.   You can bring in any items relating to France to share 

with the class.  We will continue to talk about snow and ice, as well as glaciers and icebergs.  

 

REMINDER: Please only let your child bring something from home only on his/her show and tell days or if it 

pertains to our country of the month. Thank you. 


